
 

March 20, 2015 

Congratulations to this year’s recipients of the 
Dr. Donald Robert Phillips Scholarship 

 

Alison Berezuk 
 (Khursigara Lab) 

and 

Vero Taylor  
(Lam Lab) 

 

 

These two awards were established in memory of Dr. Donald 
Robert Phillips, OAC'66, a genetics researcher, and are awarded 
to graduate students in MCB on the basis of their contributions to 
research, as evidenced by their published papers, conference 
presentations, and achievement at the graduate level.  

Alison and Vero will present seminars describing their work this 
summer (date and place yet to be determined).   

Please join me in congratulating Alison and Vero on their awards! 

Roz Stevenson 
Chair, MCB Awards Committee 


